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(1/7/2014) Julia Tighe - Re: meeting Page 1

From: Julia Tighe
To: Deb Capezzuti
Date: 11/8/2012 9:00 AM
Subject: Re: meeting

Deb - 
Is the focus of the sign issues the Northway or general restriction on signs in the Adirondacks?
Thanks-
Julie

Julie Tighe
Director, State Legislative Affairs
Office of Legislative Affairs
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
625 Broadway, 14th Floor
Albany, New York 12233
518-402-2797
cell 518-813-1664
fax 518-402-9016

>>> Deb Capezzuti <capezzd@assembly.state.ny.us> 11/7/2012 1:39 PM >>>
Hi Julie,
Can you give me a call when you get a chance-I need two things:
1. Trying to set a signage meeting with Ken Hamm
2. NYCO is looking for talking points for the video they are preparing 
to make

Thanks,

Deb

-- 
Deb Capezzuti 
Legislative Director 
Office of Assemblywoman Teresa R. Sayward 
(p)518-455-5565 (f)518-455-5710 
capezzd@assembly.state.ny.us 




